
 
 

 

F4 Competitor Regulation Bulletin 
 

№:       CRBF4-2022-001 
Date:   July 21, 2022 
Subject: Removal of Article 6.4 
 
Article 6.4 is hereby removed from the 2022 F4 U.S. Sporting Regulations.  
 
The Championship will continue to brand itself with the utmost professionalism, and teams are expected to do 
the same.  


